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Lukestone Care Home residents deliver Easter eggs to Demelza
House Hospice

A group of our staff and residents from Lukestone Care Home enjoyed visiting the Demelza House Hospice last week to

deliver a batch of Easter eggs and bring some joy to the children living there.

The Hospice staff were delighted to received the eggs and know how much it will mean to the children over Easter.

Mad Hatters!

As part of our Easter celebrations, we held a spectacular 'Mad Hatter's Tea Party' at our Home. We went all out on our decorations

and table spread, with Alice in Wonderland bunting and an array of Easter bunnies, chicks and eggs for everyone to enjoy.

As you can see, our residents loved having their faces painted as Wonderland characters - they looked fantastic!

Our residents, staff and visitors all enjoyed pots of tea and the table full of delicious cakes together. What a super event!

 

https://www.demelza.org.uk
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